
February 26, 2013 

The Honorable Rosalyn Baker, Chair 
Senate Commerce and Consumer Protection Committee 
Senatorial District 6 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 230 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

Dear Senator Baker: 

Subject: Kathleen T. Kang-Kaulupali, Pharm.D. - GM613 

LATE 

I support the nomination of Ms. Kathleen T. Kang-Kaulupali, Pharm.D. to the Board of 
Chiropractic Examiners. She is a well-respected member of our community and would be an 
asset to this Board. 

I have known Ms. Kang-Kaulupali in two capacities over the years. I first met her when we were 
members of the School/Community Based-Management (SCBM) for Ka'elepulu Elementary 
School in Kailua. Ms. Kang-Kaulupali was an active member who brought to the meetings 
important issues and helped foster community building. 

Because of Ms. Kang-Kaulupali's expertise in the health field, I invited her to be a member of 
the Leeward Community College Business Technology Program's Business and Industry 
Advisory Board. As the Business Technology Program Coordinator, I knew Ms. Kang-Kaulupali 
would be an asset to our Board as we explored new programs; and she has been an active 
member for five years. She brings a wealth of information to our meetings and keeps us 
updated in health-related trends. Ms. Kang-Kaulupali was instrumental in supporting the 
creation of Leeward CC's new Health Information Technology (Hln Program. Her guidance 
and support of the Business Technology Program is appreCiated by the faculty; and we are 
grateful to Ms. Kang-Kaulupali's commitment toward helping our Program and community. 

It is with pleasure that I support Ms. Kathleen T. Kang-Kaulupali's nomination to the Board of 
Chiropractic Examiners. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via the e-mail 
address provided in the online testimony form. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. KayOno 


